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May 21, 2020 
 

 
Dear Liberty Class of 2020 Families, 
 
Early on, under the Shelter in Place Order, our minds were on our seniors. One of the first 
things LUHSD tackled was how do we celebrate graduation.  Luckily, local community 
members jumped in and began the process of securing senior signs.  We knew this was a start, 
but we also knew that it was not enough.  Earlier this month we decided that the tradition of 
commencement should be held if possible.  Therefore, with the Board of Trustee’s blessing, 
pending local heath and law enforcement guidelines, we will have commencement ceremonies 
for our seniors during the week of June 22.  Unfortunately, we do not plan on being allowed to 
have spectators on our sites. The ceremonies will be at a minimum recorded for viewing, some 
will be live streamed.  Schools are concurrently working on a virtual ceremony and may elect 
to do another event if the actual commencement ceremony cannot take place.  
 
Actual dates for the ceremonies will be as follows: 
 

June 22  Freedom, La Paloma, and Independence High Schools 
June 23  Heritage High School 
June 24  Liberty High School 

 
Times to be determined. Outdoor ceremonies will most likely be early morning or evening. 
 
The next question on everyone’s mind is when will we find out about the ceremony? We will 
make a definitive decision the first week in June to allow schools to make alternative plans. 
Obviously, our seniors have sacrificed many aspects of their senior year, hopefully it will not be 
the ceremony that has been a part of LUHSD for over 100 years. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Eric L. Volta 

 


